
Return to Maine Summer Camps, PO Box 1861, Portland, ME 04104 or email info to:  office@mainecamps.org 

Questions?  207-518-9557  

NOMINATION FORM 
Maine Summer Camps 

2023 DEDICATION TO CAMPING RECOGNITION
Due Date: September 1, 2023

MSC's recognition for those who have dedicated a significant amount of time working in Maine 

organized youth camping.  This is an award for length of service in Maine camping. 

Eligibility for Dedication to Camping Recognition: 

 Any staff member, current or former, regardless of their camp position, is eligible.

 Length of service must be 25 years or more for initial nominees.

 Service fully or predominantly to Maine camps.

 Service does not have to be consecutive or to one camp.

 Count years as staff member, not years as a camper.

 Can be seasonal or year-round.

Recognition: 

 A list of award recipients will be distributed at the MSC Annual Meeting, in the MSC

newsletter, and awardees names will be posted on a special page of the MSC Website.

 Recipients will receive a certificate from MSC.

 There will be no ceremony or in-person awards given by MSC, however many camps present

the certificates to the recipient at a camp awards event.

Your name: _____________________ Your camp: __________________________ Your phone:________ 

Nominations: (you may nominate as many people as you wish – use additional sheets) 

Full name, nickname & 

address 

Years in ME 

Camping  

(25  minimum) 

Brief log of camp 

affiliations with actual or 

approximate dates 

Summary of positions held Where would you like the 

certificate mailed? Check 

one. 

Recipient’s 

Home 

My camp 

1. 

2. 

3. 

4.
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